Gentry Subdivision Homeowners Association

P.O. Box 60071

Colorado Springs, CO 80960-0071

Notice of the Annual Meeting

Monday, 8 February 2016 at 7:00 p.m.

Public Library, 1785 S. 8th Street (at Cheyenne Blvd.)

Current Board Members are:


Rick Cockrum, 720 San Bruno

Chase Cowen, 825 San Gabriel

Paul Goodier, 745 San Fernando

Kay Muns, 897 San Antonio
Christy Smith, 846 San Bruno
Rosemary Nadelen, 720 San Gabriel
Proxy:  Gentry Subdivision Homeowners Association

I (we), the undersigned owner(s) of _________________________________________

(the “Owner”), hereby designate(s) ___________________________(the “Proxy”) as the Proxy for the Owner, with respect to the Owner’s interest in Gentry Subdivision Homeowners Association.


By this designation of proxy, the Owner hereby revokes any prior designation of proxy that the Owner may have previously given.


This designation of proxy shall be effective for the Annual Meeting of the Owners and Directors of the Association to be held on 8 February 2016 at 7:00 p.m., and at all adjournments of such meetings.


The Proxy shall have the full power, as the Owner’s substitute, to represent the Owner and vote on all issues and motions that are properly presented at the meetings for which this designation of proxy is effective.  The Proxy shall have the authority to vote entirely in the discretion of the Proxy.


In the event the Owner returns this form with no proxy designated above, Owner authorizes Rick Cockrum to vote Owner’s interest.


If Owner attends the above meeting, Owner may rescind this proxy in order to vote in person.

Date of signing__________________________________

Owner_________________________________________

Covenant Reminder:  Please remember that all changes to the exterior appearance of your property, such as paint, satellite dishes, landscaping, etc, must be approved in advance.  Send your request at least 30 days in advance to the Association at the P.O. Box above.
